
Our Lady Queen of Martyrs - Forest Hills, New York 

“Thanking God Through Our Service” 
 

Dear Parishioner, 

 

May God continue to bless you and your loved ones!  As many of you may remember, we annually 
ask you to re-evaluate your stewardship to our Church.  The psalmist challenges us with the thought: 
“How shall I return to the Lord for all the good He has done for me?” (Psalm 126:12) 

Many of you are already sharing your time, talent and treasure with our parish community.  May we 
request that all prayerfully consider what commitment we can make?  Do your circumstances permit 
you to increase your donation to our parish community?  If you are not registered with our parish, 
we invite you to use the form below to register.  In doing so, you will enable us to strengthen our 
Catholic presence here in Forest Hills. 

Thank you for all that you do for our faith community.  May God bless you and your loved ones! 

 

Sincerely in Christ, 

Most Rev. Paul R. Sanchez         Rev. Francis J. Passenant 
Pastor            Administrator   
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